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Cotemar works hand in hand with its stakeholders to meet common goals that will contribute to the 
development of Mexico and the sector in which we operate.  

This is why we would like to express our gratitude to Petróleos Mexicanos (PEMEX, Spanish acronym) 
for providing support to our colleagues affected by the incident, as well as the support and solidarity 
the company has shown through its efforts to identify the root cause of the Nohoch - Alfa accident. 

For both companies, the safety of their employees is a top priority, and we will continue to work hard 
toward creating safe workplaces that will ensure their physical integrity and wellbeing.  

Our team will continue to work and coordinate closely with Pemex to prevent similar incidents from 

occurring in the future.  

Our thanks go to all employees who followed standard procedures and prevented this incident from 

worsening. We also wish the injured individuals a speedy recovery so they can rejoin our unique efforts 
to help improve this community.  
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